
 
 

   

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 096 of 2021 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/22/01 VI 

 

 

13 July 2021 

 

 

 

Amendment to Local Notice to Mariners No 094 of 2021 re Fireworks Display - Our 

Lady of Mount Carmel – Valletta 

 

 

Reference is made to Local Notice to Mariners No 094 of 2021. 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of 

vessels that due to safety reasons, the fireworks will be let off from beneath St. Gregory’s 

Bastions – Valletta, position A (as shown on attached chart) instead of from where listed. 

 

POSITION   LATITUDE (N)  LONGITUDE (E) 

 

 A    35° 54’.195   014° 31’.023 

 

 

Local Notice to Mariners No 094 of 2021 is to be amended accordingly. 

 

All the other information mentioned in Local Notice to Mariners No 094 of 2021 will remain 

valid. 

 

 

 

Chart affected:  BA 177 

 
 




